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New Medicare Card Replacement Initiative 
 

ATTENTION: New Medicare Card Replacement Initiative 

In an effort to combat identity theft and safeguard taxpayer 
dollars, the United States Congress passed the Medicare 
Access and CHIP Reauthorization Act (MACRA) of 2015 
directing the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) 
to remove any reference to Social Security Numbers (SSNs) 
from all Medicare cards by April 2019.  
 
Click here to read more information on eMedNY.org 
 
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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